Crookston Duluth Morris Rochester Twin Cities

Request More Info Current Students Alumni & Donors

Home

Academics

Admissions

Athletics

News & Events

About Us

News Release

Chancellor Holz-Clause Statement on Violence at the Capitol

By Mary Holz-Clause on Thursday, January 7, 2021

As articulated by President Gabel this morning, yesterday's violence at the U.S. Capitol is not acceptable.

My first and obviously impressionable memory of citizenship and civility was when I was about five. I was in the car with my 11 year old brother. He was complaining because his project hadn't done as well at the county fair as he expected. My Mother stopped that conversation out immediately when she said the 4-H motto is "To win without bragging, lose without squealing."

We must do better than yesterday's actions. Our democratic system is an idea and ideal that relies on the rule of law. Without a democratic system no one gets a voice. We respect first amendment rights, and we equally respect our democratic system that provides for a peaceful transition of power to sustain itself.

I am immensely proud to be a U.S. citizen and revere our more than 200 plus years of continuous democracy.

At the University of Minnesota Crookston we hold the ideals of democracy and peaceful transition of power to be sacrosanct.

Chancellor Mary

Contact

Cassandra Morthera

University Relations

218-281-8432

News Categories

<u>Misce</u>llaneous

Tweet

News Home

News Archives





















Small Campus. Big Degree..

Employment Events Calendar Academic Calendar

Directories Maps, Directions & Parking

Library

Quick Facts Bookstore

Faculty & Staff

Email & Calendar 🧧

Contact Webmaster System Website

Home

2900 University Ave., Crookston, MN 56716 800-862-6466 | 218-281-6510 | umcinfo@umn.edu

© 2021 Regents of the University of Minnesota. All rights reserved.

The University of Minnesota is an equal opportunity educator and employer.

Privacy Statement